
 
 
 

PRINCETON TOWNSHIP 
MILLE LACS COUNTY, MINNESOTA 

 
NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 

A public hearing will be held by the Princeton Township Planning Commission on Tuesday, 
May 17, 2022, at 6:30 p.m. The purpose of this hearing is to consider a request by Alan and 
Theresa Arendsee for a Conditional Use Permit for a dog kennel at 9795 18th Street/County 
Road 31, Princeton, MN 55371. The property is zoned C/I Commercial Industrial District.  
 
The subject property is legally described as: N 600.00 FT OF E 658.09 FT OF SW OF NW 
SEE 12/7/20 SURVEY, SECTION 32, TOWNSHIP 36, RANGE 26, Mille Lacs County, 
Minnesota.  PID 16-032-0600.   
 
All interested parties are invited to participate in the hearing which will be conducted at the 
Town Hall and by video/telephone conference or to submit their comments in writing to the 
Town Hall, 10039 – 55th Street, Princeton, MN 55371, prior to the hearing. 
 
Doug Dahl 
Clerk/Treasurer 
  
 
 
Publish in the Union Times, May 5, 2022. 
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These data are provided on 
an "AS-IS" basis, without 
warranty of any type, 
expressed or implied, including 
but not limited to any warranty 
as to their performance, 
merchantability, or fitness for 
any particular purpose. This map is not a substitute for accurate field surveys or for locating actual property lines and any adjacent features.
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